
 
Please use this letter if you are wishing to withdraw your child from RSE lessons that will take place 
in your child’s class this year. We would advise speaking to your child’s class teacher before doing so, 
to ensure you are familiar with the content of the lessons. All teachers will provide an update to 
Parents and Carers prior to RSE lessons taking place.  
 
Due to age-appropriate lessons year group lessons a new form must be completed each academic 
year. 
 

Name of child:  
 
 
Class 
 
Name of Parent/ Carer 
 
 
Reason for wishing to withdraw from RSE lessons: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*I understand that alternate learning will take place for my child at this time in a different class 
in school. 
 
Date: 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 

 


